
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 4, 2023 

 

Name: 

 

 

 

RE:  Master Plan Amendment Intent 

 

The purpose of this letter is to notify you of the City of Gladstone’s intent to 

update the community master plan.  On behalf of the city, I request your cooperation in 

the planning process and invite your community to comment on the plan.  Once a draft of 

the plan is complete, we will send a copy to your office for review and comment. 

Please contact me at (906) 428-4586 Ext 4 or contact me by email at 

rbarron@gladstonemi.gov if you have any comments or questions.  The City of 

Gladstone Planning Commission meets the first Tuesday of each month at 5:00 PM at 

City Hall located at 1100 Delta Avenue.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Renée Barron 

Community Development Director/Zoning Administrator 

City of Gladstone 


